
The end of a very challenging year is quickly approaching and like many of you, the
Friends of the Battleship North Carolina have set their sights on putting 2020 behind us.
But as challenging as the year has been, the Friends have remained mission-focused in
support of the Showboat.

Over the past several months the Friends have financially underwritten several projects
including the restoration of the ship's forward bell, refurbishment of the ship's store
spaces, and providing additional cloud storage for former crew oral histories.

But little of our assistance to the Battleship North Carolina is possible without the
commitment and support you provide through your membership and donations.

So, on this Giving Tuesday we ask that you consider making a donation to the Friends of
the Battleship North Carolina to help ensure the continued support of the Battleship's
preservation and restoration projects, as well as providing funding for exhibits,
interpretation, artifact acquisition and conservation, and educational programs.

Your donation will Help Preserve the Legacy of the Showboat.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BU5msC-VdN4qFIqoUMNZilgE9H4ihpvzj1fzsGPDgoAvwNAJHWie9oi5z4JNhd1qIrs_IMAuZsAugq0z-OUbKnnNeOVTq9opaD0vXM5kyvnfasY79WXSlxcx5oMQIcXCkD7oV2vu5AcPSyql_QBZlcwEhxoo5W9qObLgHMqrvuQKthEEUGVjJsIOGqmRiVP1orDfpSzy15ZGcyPXJjmzrk64osemMhZEJ5OM9Ys8fhiYKpdBw2ZR8uXvjzd1aRKuxs7GH5ESxB2-Pa_YURnHFel5mRZ4y_Sf3Gzkl3evtTsPeTY5le1agSVvVmF8v5-IjidKq-2F3-E=&c=&ch=
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